
EPSU update on trade October 2017

(20 October 2017) This issue of the EPSU trade update focuses on the EC trade 
package that was published in September. We also include information on the 
reform of the sustainable development chapters of trade agreements (TSDs) and 
the ETUC’s response to the European Commission’s ‘non-paper’ on this subject. 
Other issues covered include developments regaridng the Multilateral Investment 
Court (MIC), CETA, JEFTA and TiSA.   

As always comments and feedback are welcome. 

Below the EPSU update on trade developments October 2017 + Letter to the Prime 
Minister of Canada Justin Trudeau:
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